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PHOTO PERMISSIONS - YOUNG QUILTERS’ WORKSHOPS

Taking photos of Young Quilters during sewing workshops and sharing these images is a great way of celebrating achievements and recording memories. But we understand that photos are personal data and we want to ensure you are well informed and happy for us to do this. We have written guidelines on why our YQ staff and volunteers take photos during your sewing workshops, and how we keep them safe. You can find this document on our website: YQ16 Guidance for photographing and sharing images of young people
Please complete the permission form below if you give consent for The Quilters’ Guild to take photographs of your child during YQ activities.
	I give permission for my child to be photographed at Young Quilters’ workshops and for these photographs to be used in publications produced by The Quilters’ Guild of the British Isles or our sponsors. This includes:

· our websites (e.g. YQ website, Youngish Quilters blog, The Guild’s website)

· social media (e.g. Instagram, Facebook, Twitter)

· YQ newsletters, The Guild’s Regional and Specialist Groups newsletters 

· Publicity material for The Guild, our partners, sponsors and funders 
· third-party media e.g. newspapers and magazines
I also give permission for my child’s work (written and sewn) to be included on the above forums. 


	Child’s name:


	

	Group and region:


	

	Name of parent/legal guardian:

	

	Signature of parent/legal guardian:


	

	Date:
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